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SCDMV SYSTEM MAINTENANCE ON SEPTEMBER 19 & 20

The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles will perform system maintenance 
on Friday, September 19, from 6:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m and on Saturday, September 
20, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. During this time, the following services will not be
available to DMV employees, law enforcement or the public:

•  SCDMVONLINE 
•  Member Services 
•  Internet Access
•  Mainframe Access (NCIC)
•  Email Access

Should services be available earlier than 11:00 p.m. on Friday, September 19, or 
before 4:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 20, an email will be sent notifying you that 
service has been restored.

Questions or concerns may be addressed to the DMV Network Administrator, Justin 
Vieira, at 803-896-8022, or email to justin.vieira@scdmv.net.
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